
D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE 

SESSION- 2025– 2026 
 

 

Date:24.06.2025 

Ref: DAV/Thane/2025-26/Cir 21 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

STD III TO XII 

 

We are delighted to announce that for the first time, our school is introducing structured 

cricket coaching classes for students who are passionate about learning and playing cricket. 

 

We are proud to share that our school has collaborated with the ‘Thane Rising Cricket 

Academy’ (TRCA) to offer professional cricket coaching (by ICC Level 1 Certified 

Coach) to our students. This partnership will provide access to certified coaches, structured 

training modules, and opportunities to participate in official tournaments. We believe this 

collaboration will greatly enhance the sporting skills and discipline of our budding cricketers. 

 

Objective of the Coaching sessions: 

❖ To engage the students of class III to V with basic cricketing activities in a fun 

and structured format. 

❖ To deliver advanced cricket training to students from class VI to XII, focused on 

skills, game awareness, fitness and performance. 

❖ To create a pipeline of talented players representing DAV School in inter-school, 

district and MCA tournaments. 

The Cricket Coaching session commences from 5th July 2025 and will be held only on 

every Saturday and Sunday for the academic year 2025-26. Total 45 Cricket coaching 

classes will be held @6500/-.  

Come & join us in this fun-filled, enthralling and once in a life time unique learning journey. 

 

Kindly note the Schedule: 

Saturday: 

Primary Section (Std III to Std V) - 11:00 am to 12:30 pm 

Secondary Section (Std VI to Std XII) - 12:30 pm to 1:30 pm 

 

Sunday: 

Primary Section (Std III to Std V) - 11:00 am to 12:30 pm 

Secondary Section (Std VI to Std XII) -12:30 pm to 1:30 pm 

 

 

 



NOTE: 

1. Days mentioned above for the Cricket classes are subject to change in case of 

emergencies or unavoidable circumstances. 

2. The fee amount for the Cricket class is Rs. 6500/-. The last date for payment is on or 

before 30 June 2025. 

3. For any further queries please contact on 9870668948 between 10 am to 4.00 pm 
strictly on weekdays only. 

4. Parents who wish to enroll their wards for (Cricket class) can pay the fees online or through 

cheque to the class teacher. 

5. Cheque should be in favour of DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL THANE. Please mention the 

details of the student- Name, Class/Div, Name of the activity- Cricket and Contact No. 

behind the cheque. 

6. Parents are requested to submit the consent form to the class teachers. 

We thank you for your continuous support and co-operation. 

PLEASE NOTE: SCHOOL TRANSPORT will NOT be provided for Cricket Coaching Sessions. 
 

 
Warm Regards 

Simmi Juneja 

Principal 

 
********************************************************************************** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

CONSENT FORM 

 

I hereby declare that my ward Mast/Miss  

of Std Div is opting for the Cricket Class. 

 

 

Parents Sign   

Contact No:  


